Camp Woody Acres Summer 2022

Local Church Updates

Nedley Depression and Anxiety Recovery Program

5 Pastors Program

In this edition:

NL NEWSLETTER





CAMP WOODY ACRES

2022

Welcome Back
Experience the beauty of God in nature.

CAMP WOODY ACRES PROGRAMS 2022

By: Newfoundland and Labrador Mission

The Seventh-day Adventist Church in Newfoundland and Labrador is pleased to announce we will be going ahead with Camp Meeting and all summer camp programs on Woody Acres property for 2022. We plan to livestream our Camp Meeting programs as an option as well.

Camp Meeting will run Friday, July 22 - Saturday, July 30, 2022

The camp will also be available for private and group rentals. Don't hesitate to contact the Mission Office at 7097454051 for any inquiries.

FEBRUARY 20, 2022

CENTRAL DISTRICT

By: AnaMaria Gascoyne

One of many things that COVID has taught us the last couple of years, is the need for tech enhancements for our churches in maintaining a relevant online presence. We have seen the importance of our online weekly LiNC Worships, online Bible studies throughout the week, and our monthly LiNC Footsteps in revolutionizing how we worship and evangelize on this island. The Central NL SDA Church District family has made significant financial investments in 2021 towards this for both Botwood and Cottrell's Cove Church. The equipment has come from the United States, the Pastor's trips to Ontario and St John's, and shopping locally where possible. This upgrade will allow for a more dynamic online worship experience for Sabbath and other evangelistic programs. Through these tech



upgrades and other activity investments, we are attempting to make the space more conducive for youth, young adults, and young families. Please keep this project in prayer as it will hopefully come together in the months to come.

Our district will continue to run our families-oriented "Winning Kids for Christ" monthly program, our monthly food hamper ministry, the Youth "COnNeCTED" weekly program for the month of February, and our "Just Claim It" weekly prayer ministry will starting back up from Feb. 15 until the end of March.

Please contact Pastor Jonathan Gascoyne for more information on weekly/monthly programs.

ST. JOHN'S

By: Trudy Morgan Cole



Our Community Services Department in the St. John's Church was able to give out over 40 grocery gift cards and a few food hampers to individuals and families in December and do the same again in January. Since Thanksgiving fully used up the funding we had received from ADRA earlier in the year, the Christmas and January gift cards were made possible by generous donations of money from church members. Non-perishable items for food hampers were also donated in our annual Christmas Tree food drive, as well as a door-to-door can collection by our Pathfinders and Adventurers. Many people in our community - single parents, low-income families, seniors, people with disabilities - rely on our Community Services food hampers and gift cards to provide a little extra help in difficult times. We are in the process of applying to ADRA, the United Way, and Second Harvest for further funding to continue this project throughout 2022. Still, we could not do this without the church members who donated food, money, and time to deliver the gift cards and hampers. We are grateful to everyone who 2 makes this ministry possible.

CORNER BROOK

By: Diane Burns

The Corner Brook Church continues to serve the needs of the community. Thanks to a grant from ADRA and AMCC (Adventist Ministries of Canadian Churches) we are able to assist the local Women's Shelter, Corner Brook Food Bank, Grenfell Student Food Bank, Western Memorial Palliative Care Unit, and a couple of additional as-needed projects. God has provided wonderful opportunities to reach out to others in need. We love our NL Church family and look forward to participating in the NL-wide Nedley Depression and Anxiety Recovery Program coming up in April, plus another NL-wide Voice of Prophecy short event in the fall



MARYSTOWN

By: Pastor Etienne Harushimana



The Marystown Seventh-day Adventist Church has been working diligently since the new year to make advancements to our media and tech equipment to develop a more substantial online presence. We have also been planning to enhance our community garden project to serve our community better. We are excited to reveal our plans soon and see where God is leading these projects. Regarding programs, the MSDA Church ended our 2021 children's program ROAR (Revealing Our Amazing Redeemer) and, beginning March 1, plans to start our "Deep Deep Down in God's Love" children's program. We also look forward to the upcoming island-wide Nedley Depression and Anxiety program in the spring and the evangelistic series in the fall.

Weekly we have our Sunday morning prayer meeting, Wednesday night group Bible study, and Friday night vespers programs each week. These programs are available on ZOOM and open to anyone and everyone; if you would like to attend, please do not hesitate to contact myself, Pastor Etienne Harushimana at 7095671991.



ISLAND WIDE NEDLEY DEPRESSION AND ANXIETY RECOVERY PROGRAM

By: Pastor Jamie Joseph

Are you or a loved one suffering from Depression and/or Anxiety? Do you want to get your life back or be better equipped to support a loved on facing mental health illness?

If so, register for our FREE Virtual Information Session via Zoom to find out if this program is right for you!

www.stjohnssda.org

LIGHTHOUSE FM 5 PASTORS CHAT EXPERIENCE

With Pastor Etienne Harushimana

Have you ever listened to a sermon and wanted to ask Etienne more questions? Maybe ask him some personal or biblical questions?

Well, our friend, you can register now for that opportunity! Register today for an online chat experience February 25, 2022, at 6:00 pm NL time with Etienne Harushimana.

This is event will be held on ZOOM - you can register now at www.lighthousefm. org

